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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Customer Care Hours 

The Customer Care office will operate on reduced hours next week (20 - 24 December 
2021). Please note the early closure times on Monday 20 December and Friday 24 
December. 

Monday 20 December: 9am - 3.30pm 

Tuesday 21 December: 9am - 4pm 

Wednesday 22 December: 9am - 4pm 

Thursday 23 December: 9am - 4pm 

Friday 24 December: 9am - 12pm 

 
Both the Customer Care and Registry offices will close for a short break over Christmas 
from midday on Friday 24 December 2021; these service areas will reopen on Tuesday 4 
January 2022. 

I encourage you to check the expiry date of your motor vehicle and drivers’ licence as 
soon as possible. If either licence expires during the closure period, you will need to 
renew this on or before 24 December to avoid any penalties. 

The Customer Care, Registry Courts and Lands, Library and Records teams wish the Norfolk 
Island community a very merry Christmas and wonderful New Year. 

Leanne Webb 
MANAGER CUSTOMER SERVICE 

14 December 2021 
 


